VISION

A Christ-centered school community growing in the love and friendship of Jesus Christ in His Church and striving for peace in the social and ecological order



MISSION

We, in Basic Education, commit ourselves —
to Transformative Education
as a Christ-centered school community
dedicated to the integral formation of persons
empowered to promote justice, peace,
care for creation and solidarity.

Reclaim our JOY as God's beloved! School Thrust 2018-2019

September 14, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Greetings of peace from the Assumption Antipolo Family Council!

This year, on December 1, 2018, Saturday, at 3:00 p.m, AAFC will hold a family color run entitled "Run For Peace, One as a Community" in the Assumption Antipolo Campus. The run is a fund-raising event for AAFC, the proceeds of which shall be primarily utilized to donate duffle bags to AA varsity teams and extend help to Sta. Rita Academy in Antique.

We cordially invite you and your entire family to join us in this exciting event! It is an opportunity for you to bond as a family, foster camaraderie with members of the AA community, and work on your individual health and well-being, while having fun all at the same time!

For a minimal registration fee of PhP 500.00, each run participant will receive a run kit complete with a personalized run bib, souvenir shirt, a raffle ticket and other goodies from some of our event partners. Participants will likewise receive a run medal that can be converted into a key chain. Participants can choose among available routes of 500 meters, 1.5K and 3K distance. The dress code is simply any sports attire together with the run bib distributed with the race kit. Run kits shall be available at the AAFC Office a week before the event.

If you wish to participate, kindly fill out the attached Registration Form and submit the same to the AAFC Office, together with your payment of PhP 500.00 per registrant. Additional Registration Forms are available at the AAFC Office or may be downloaded on the "Run for Peace, One as a Community" Facebook page. Registration is limited and shall be on a first come-first serve basis. We therefore encourage you to submit your Registration Forms and pay early to assure you, your family members and friends a slot in the run. We are constrained to deny Registration Forms without payment. Deadline for submission of Registration Forms is on November 9, 2018.

We hope we can count on your invaluable support in making this event a success.

Very truly yours,

Don and Michelle Dee Fun Run Committee Head

Noted by:

Ms. Marie Grace B. Magtaas

School Director